
January 12, 2017

Kiven Olson

P0 Box 8261

Nikiski, AK 99635

(907) 598-9825

Re: Plans for City of Nikiski

Dear Sirs,

As a citizen of Nikiski, I support the idea of us becoming a city rather than just part

of the Borough. Our service districts (fire and Senior services) well define the area

that the city should include.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kiven Olson


